
Next Week’s Ministers 12th/13th July 
6.30pm   (W)  Mary Genockey 
              (E)   Mary McCoy, Pearl Murphy & Delores Harold 
10.30am (W)   Yvonne Stobie 
            (E)   Peg Cullen, Mairead Lombard & Geraldine McDonagh 
12 Noon (W)   Kay Ryan 
              (E)   Marian Butler, Rose Healy & Catherine Fitzgerald 

Diary Date 
 

Pilgrim 
Walk 

-to- 
St. Brigid’s 

Well 

(Boot Road) 

 
Saturday  26th July 

At  7.00am             
            

Weather  

Permitting             

Weekly Church                
Collection 

1st   Basket   €355                                                      
2nd (Peter’s Pence) 

€310                           
Envelopes   €430     

The  Lighter  Side  ! 
 

The little girl was sitting with her grandmother, who had presented her with her first little                      
children's Bible, in an easy-to-read translation, when she was very young.  
Now, a decade or so later, the elderly lady was ready to spend a few sweet moments handing 
down the big old family Bible, in the time-honoured King James Version, to her only grandchild.                                                                                                                               
Understandably excited, the youngster was asking a number of questions, both about the family 
members whose births and deaths were recorded in the Bible, and about various aspects of the 

Scriptures themselves.  
Her grandmother was endeavouring to answer all the child's questions in terms she could under-
stand, but the one that stopped her cold was this sincere inquiry:  
"Which Virgin was the mother of Jesus Granny?  Was it the Virgin Mary, or the King 
James virgin?" 

Your prayers are requested for the happy repose of the      

soul of Bernadette Lacey (Hazelwood Crescent) 

whose funeral took place during the week. Also please 

pray for  Dina McDonnell, Mother of Christina                        

(St John's Court)  and Fr Michael Fitzpatrick, Brother of  

Peg Cullen (Oak Way)  both who died recently.                                                   

              Ar dheis Dé go raibh a n-anama. 

Congratulations to the Parents and God-Parents 
of: Charlotte Eileen Noreen Byrne,  Eva Marie 

Rochford and Kyle Conor Rooney who were      
recently baptized into our Christian Community. 

The monthly collection for our local St Vincent's De Paul 
Society will be taken up after all Masses this week-end. 

Our Thursday Morning Games Club continues this coming 
Thursday, usual time, usual place.  Everyone Welcome. 

A gentle reminder ! 
The end of June saw the completion of the parish and diocesan 
financial year and we would like to say a sincere thank you to   
all parishioners who support our parish through Bank Standing  
Orders and the weekly envelopes: the two ways we have for all the                    
running costs of the parish. Please consider supporting your parish 
this way if you do not already do so.    New boxes of weekly        
envelopes are available from Gerard at the back of the church as 

well as forms to set up a standing order with your bank. 

Our Lady Queen of 
Peace 

Glorious Queen of peace, 
grant us peace in our 

hearts, harmony in our 
families and concord 
throughout the world.              
Immaculate Mother, as 

patroness of our beloved 
country, watch over us 

and protect us with your     
motherly love. Amen. 

http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5535


 MASS INTENTIONS 5TH JULY  -  13TH JULY 

Sat. 5th July       6.30pm Peig & Frank Gouldsbury   (Anniv.)                           

Sun.  6th July   10.30am 
                         12 Noon 

Joe Mellon                 (Anniversary) 

Anne Ryan                 (Anniversary) 

Monday 7th    Special Intentions          (Get Well) 

Tuesday 8th Kathleen Mansfield      (Rec. Deceased) 

Wednesday 9th Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Thursday 10th Fr. Michael Fitzpatrick (Rec. Deceased) 

Friday 11th Special Intentions        (Vocations) 

Saturday 12th 10.00 am 
                           6.30 pm 

Andrew Reilly        (Rec. Deceased) 

Francis & Vera Doyle          (Anniv.) 

Sunday 13th   10.30 am 
                          12 Noon 

Agnes Conway          (Anniversary) 
Eddie Costello           (Anniversary) 

SACREDSACRED  

HEARTHEART  

PARISHPARISH  
  

  

  

  

   Entrance Antiphon 
 

                 Monday ,Tuesday & Thursday:                                                         
Your merciful love, O God, we have received in the midst of 
your temple.  Your praise, O God, like your name, reaches 

the ends of the earth; your right hand is filled with saving 
justice. 
                     Wednesday & Saturday: 

Hail, Holy Mother, who gave birth to the King who rules 
heaven and earth for ever. 
 

                                     Friday:               
There was a man of venerable life, Benedict, blessed by 

grace and by name, who, leaving home and patrimony and 
desiring to please God alone, sought out the habit of holy 
living. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Michael Ruddy ss.cc. 
Parish Priest 

Fr. Pearse Mullen ss.cc. 
Curate 

Sr. Margaret Cahill 

F.M.A. 
Parish Sister 

 

Sacred Heart Presbytery 
St. John’s Drive 

Clondalkin, Dublin 22 
Phone No.  4570032 

 
 
 
 
 

Parish Mobile 
086—2263460 

 
Parish Web Page 

www.sruleenparish.ie 
 

-also- 
 

 (Priest in Residence) 

Fr. Eamon Alyward ss.cc 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Parish Pastoral Workers 
(for the Combined Catholic 

Parishes of Clondalkin) 
 

Peter Siney 
(089— 4614226) 

Christopher Okereke 
(01  -  457 3546) 

Parish Team 

                  Greetings from Mazabuka, Zambia                                                                                                                         

We arrive safely after a long flight & we are settling in 

well. We are currently staying in the convent as there is a 

large group of volunteers coming from England for 2 

weeks & after that we will be moving into the volunteer 

house. There are 2 volunteers here & they are really help-

ing us to settle in! It's a very different world!!!     We have 

our time-table & we're starting to get into it. We've been 

doing reading, Maths & bible reading so far. We'll be get-

ting into the swing of things by next week. The weather 

is roasting to us, expect everyone is going around in hats 

& scarves because they are so cold!!!!!! It's very surreal!  

We had our first Mass last night & we met the 3 Irish 

Mercy Sisters!  They are absolutely lovely.  (Natalie & Lisa) 


